
  

 

Blazer and Hat Sales 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The College blazers and hats will be available for fittings and purchasing on 

Wednesday 24th January 2024. You must book an appointment time using the 

School Code below via the following website www.schoolinterviews.com.au 

The fittings will be held in St. Mary’s Hall from 9.30am – 3.30pm.  

BOOKINGS CLOSE ON Monday 22nd January 2024. 

 School 

Code 

hcm2u 

Click here 

and enter our school code. Then 

follow the 2 simple steps. 

1 

 
Enter your details 

2 

 

 

 
Choose interviewer Choose time 

9:15 9:30 9:45 

x 

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed 

to you automatically. If for some reason you need to change your 

booking, return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au to make 

relevant changes. 

If you have any queries please contact the College on 5143 9700. 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?z=jBQDzv
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

